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                      Air District moving to Bay Area Metro Center 

New 375 Beale Street location to house Air District, MTC & ABAG  
 SAN FRANCISCO – The Bay Area Air Quality Management District, the regional agency responsible 

for protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area, will be relocating to the newly redeveloped Bay Area Metro Center in San Francisco on May 31. 
 The new building address for the Air District will be:  
    Bay Area Air District     375 Beale Street, Suite 600 
    San Francisco, CA 94105   The new Bay Area Metro Center headquarters will also house two other regional public agencies: the 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission and Association of Bay Area Governments.    
This vital new center for regional collaboration is located in the Rincon Hill neighborhood and will allow for greater inter-agency planning on climate protection strategies. The headquarters building will include ample public spaces and amenities including an auditorium/board room, café, bicycle parking and more.  
 The Air District is scheduled to close its operations on May 27 at their current location at 939 Ellis Street 
in San Francisco and reopen for business on May 31 at the new headquarters on Beale Street. The Air District’s field offices, compliance and enforcement staff, and air monitoring systems throughout the nine-county region will continue to operate during the relocation period.  
 The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (www.baaqmd.gov) is the regional agency responsible 
for protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area.    
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